English
We will be lnnking at Matilda,

by Roald Dahl.

We will continue our wzzkl%
study of spellings and different
aspects of grammar.
Spellings will be from the Year
3-b spelling patterns with a
weekly test on Thursday.
Spellings can bhe found on the
achool wehsite.

PE
We will be doing gymnastics on
Tuesdays for indoor PE.
There will also be an cutdoor
sesslon on Thursdays where we

will be doing athletics.
Swrimming
The Year 4s wrill be
Qolng sudrimming on Tuz/s,da%/s.
Please ensure that swimming
kits are in school each week.

Music

Both Year 3 & 4 will he lzarnlng
the ukulele this year, with Mr
Walker {;rum Si,o)ckpcri music
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Hl/&iﬂf% Da%;
Tuz/&da% 26th Szpi:zmhzr
Owur topic for the day will be Ancient Eg%pt. Children may
dress up on the day and can choose any historical outfit
(it does not need to {Li: in with ocur theme {Lﬂ the dx:ué).
Please he mlnd%ul that the Year bs will be AMFLMUMing that
day.

We will be hawving a local area outing as part of our
geography focus: Gzngraphical Skills and Fieldwork,
more details to follow
Year 3-4 email contact details:

nicholas.comer@cheadle-pri.stockport.sch.uk

Matthew.Copeland@cheadle-pri.stockport.sch.uk

vicky.armstrong@cheadle-pri.stockport.sch.uk

Maths
We will be learning about place
Ar,al.uz, column addition and

subtraction. Multiplication of one

and two dkgii numbers as well as
dinvision by grouping leading to bhus
stop method. We will also be Looking

at data handling with tally charts

and pictograms.

The Frida% q iz will contain times -
tables and disision %aci/s and a
minture of other mathematical
guestions.

Science
We will be looking at electricity and
circuits.

French
Year 3 -How to greet someone, ask
their name and classroom
lnstructions.

Year & - Renvising parts of the UK,
spelling words in French and fronted
adnverbials.

Computing

We will harve a loock at how computer

netwrorks work!
Parent E-Safety Workshop Thursday
|9th Octoher
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